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 Hand Bell Ensemble 

When do we practice? 

We practice on some Sunday afternoons, after the 11:00 mass, from 12:15 – 1:45pm 

in the choir room from late September – May. 
contact Carol for a schedule 

 

When do we play? 

We play at the bigger mass celebrations, esp. Christmas Eve and Day (optional) and 

Easter Sunday and Pentecost.  We may also choose to play on other Sundays as well. 
 

More Information: 

Reading music is a real plus, especially knowing how to read rhythms.  And the only 

way to get better at playing bells and reading bell music is to…. 

 play bells and read bell music! 

 

Here at our Lady of the Lake Church, we are lucky to have a 3+ octave set of bells 

(requires 11 players), new bell tables, pads, mallets, bell stands and music folders, 

along with an inspiring repertoire.  The sound of bells playing together both 

inspires and enhances the Spirit resonating within the sanctuary. 

 

How do I join? Contact Carol McAndrew cmcandrew@oll.org 
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